Village of Clarksville
Council Meeting Minutes
April 5, 2021

A regular monthly meeting of the Clarksville Village Council was held April 5, 2021 at the Clarksville
Village Hall. President Amy Byers called the meeting to order at 7 pm.

All council members present — Trustees Bonnie Main, Patricia Reser, Joseph Graham, Brad Clark, Allen
Sheldon, Robin Wahl (virtually), Treasurer Rose Barratt, and Clerk Shari Clark.

No public comment.
The minutes of the March 1, 2021 meeting were read and approved.

Motion by Graham and supported by Reser to pay monthly bills totaling $8,752.69. All in favor, motion
passed.

Reports were read by Treasurer Barratt, Sewer by B.Clark, ex officio Planning Commissioner Main, Clerk
by S.Clark, and President Byers.

RESOLUTION #2021-01 DESIGNATION OF STREET ADMINISTRATOR was offered by Council Member Joseph
Graham and supported by Council Member Bonnie Main to designate Allen Sheldon as Village Street
Administrator. Upon roll call, all voted “Aye”. Village President Amy Byers declared the resolution
adopted.

A second reading of Ordinance #76 DEMOLITION OF BUILDINGS was read with no objections heard.

Motion by Reser and supported by Main to compensate Brad Clark $50 to distribute Spring Clean Up
fliers. Motion passed. SPRING CLEAN UP DAY - open to Village Residents only - is scheduled Saturday
June 5" 8am-2pm at the Village Parking Lot.

Motion by Sheldon and supported by B.Clark to amend Manszewski Landscaping Lawn Care Contract
increasing cost of shredded bark to $35/yard installed. All in favor, motion passed.

The renewal agreement for seasonal banner installation, landscaping village signs, and power washing
was not accepted by Manszewski Landscaping, new pricing terms were submitted.

Motion by Sheldon and supported by Reser to accept Simon, Inc. $375.00 bid for Siding Wash of
Clarksville Village Hall. All in favor, motion passed.

Motion by Sheldon and supported by Graham to accept Manszewski Landscaping $700.00 bid to
landscape, plant flowers, and install new bark around Village Welcome Signs. All in favor, motion

passed.

The meeting adjourned at 8:03 pm.
The next regular meeting will be held May 10, 2021.

Submitted by Shari Clark, Village Clerk



